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Announcements

Mental Health Awareness Month is an opportunity to understand and support

specific challenges affecting our students.

Our policies and procedures are designed to foster a safe learning environment

for all students.



State Resources

New Jersey Children’s

System of Care

New Jersey

Department of Health

New Jersey Student

Support Services 

click here for more information click here for more information click here for more information

https://www.nj.gov/dcf/about/divisions/dcsc/
https://www.preventsuicidenj.org/
https://nj4s.nj.gov/s/


Cherry Hill Public Schools

click here click here

https://www.chclc.org/Page/2382#:~:text=If%20your%20child%20experiences%20a,while%20they%20are%20in%20school.
https://www.chclc.org/Page/2472


THANK
YOU
questions? email tbrunke@chclc.org


